
Village of Baroda 

Planning Commission Meeting 

March 21, 2017 

 

 

Members Present: Bob Getz, Ron Zordell, Jerry Jakubs, Barry Gidley, Ed Rath, 

Mona Himmelein 

 

Meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:30pm and minutes 

were approved as presented. 

 

Bob handed out ordinances that needed to be reviewed and possibly amended. 

 

We discussed other ordinances that we should look at possibly creating for the 

Village of Baroda 

 

• Brush Ordinance 

• Bed and Breakfast  Ordinance 

• Short Term Rental Ordinance 

 

He asked that we review and discuss at next month’s commission meeting to be 

held on April 18, 2017. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Mona Himmelein 

Secretary, Planning Commission 

 

 


